
NATIONAL GUARD BUREAU 

National Guard Bureau 

Mr. Colin Mitchell 
Land Division 

111 SOUTH GEORGE MASON DRIVE 

ARLINGTON VA 22204-1382 

February 7, 2014 

Alabama Department of Environmental Management 
1400 Coliseum Blvd. 
Montgomery, AL 36130-1463 

Dear Mr. Mitchell: 

Enclosed for your review are two copies of the Feasibility Study for the Alabama 
National Guard Site, Organizational Maintenance Shop 28 (OMS-28), 1622 South Broad Street, 
Mobile, Mobile County, Alabama, Groundwater Incident No. GW 07-01-02, DSMOA ID: 535-
223-0031. 

Please provide either written comments or a letter of concurrence on the enclosure study 
within 45 days of receipt of the document. 

If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact Ms. Sheri Festoso at 
(334)271-8183 or sheri.m.festoso.nfg@mail.mil 

Enclosure 
cf: 

Sincerely, 

Brandye L. illiams 
Major, Army National Guard 
Cleanup and Restoration Branch 

Alabama Army National Guarad, ALARNG-JFHQ-CFMO-ENV 
U. S. Army Corps of Engineers, EN-GE 


